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Applicants Sought for Winters Planning Commission Vacancy

The City of Winters is accepting applications through March 6" to serve on the Winters
Planning Commission. Planning Commission duties and Applications of Interest in Appointed
Positions can be downloaded from the City of Winters website,
http://www.cityofwinters.org/planning-commission/. A resume may be attached to the

application form. Prospective applicants must be at least 18 years of age and reside within the
Winters city limits.

The candidate chosen will complete the remainder of the term, approximately 16 months or
until July 2021, due to the of the possible conflict of interest and departure of a current
Planning Commissioner. A two-person subcommittee of the Winters City Council will review
the submitted applications and select a limited number of applicants to be interviewed.
Applicants selected for interviews will be contacted and scheduled for their interviews.

Please email completed Applications of Interest in Appointed Positions to
tracy.jensen@cityofwinters.org. You may also drop completed applications off or mail to City
of Winters, Attn: Tracy Jensen, City Clerk, 318 First Street, Winters, CA 95694.

For more information, call 530-794-6702.



